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	Ref.
	Administrative Circular CA/STG/35
	18 November 2008

	
	
	To Administrations of Member States of ITU, members of the Telecommunication Development Sector and Associates

	For your reply:

	Contact:
	Alessandra Pileri
Coordinator, ITU-D Study Groups
	E-mail:
	devsg2@itu.int  

	
	
	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5545/730 5484

	
	
	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5990

	Subject:
	Questionnaire on Question 23/2: The unique telecommunication/ICT needs of small island developing states (SIDS)

	Dear Madam/Sir,

The Rapporteur’s Group on Question 23/2, during its’ meeting held from 16 to 17 June 2008 in Geneva, agreed that understanding the current situation of telecommunication development in small island developing states (SIDS) is important to the work of the Group. The ITU-D Study Group 2 meeting held in Geneva from 15 to 19 September 2008 approved a Questionnaire to allow the Rapporteur’s Group to get the needed information.

This Questionnaire is mainly addressed to SIDS, however information collected by other countries having islands could result very useful to the Group. The definition of the Question can be found at the following Web address: 

http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/study_groups/SGP_2006-2010/documents/Questions/Q23-2.doc 

You are invited to complete all relevant parts of the Questionnaire as far as possible. 

Queries or requests for further information regarding this questionnaire will be answered by:

•
The Rapporteur on Question 23/2: Mrs. Fuatai Purcell, (Tel:+685 26117/ Fax:+685 24671 / e-mail: fuatai.purcell@mcit.gov.ws )

•
The BDT Focal Point for this Question: Mr. Cosmas Zavazava, (Tel:+41 22 7305447 / Fax: +41 22 7305484 / e-mail: cosmas.zavazava@itu.int ) appointed to assist with the study.

You can also address your requests to ITU-D Study Groups Secretariat, Mrs. Alessandra Pileri (Tel: +41 22 730 5990 / Fax: +41 22 730 5484 / e-mail: devsg2@itu.int ). 

The questionnaire must be filled in exclusively online and is available at 

http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/study_groups/SGP_2006-2010/questionnaires/sgq23-2.html

to facilitate the timely analysis of the replies. 

The success of this study and the value of the output are contingent on the involvement of specialists in the study process. Therefore, any specialist who would like to contribute to the preparation of the report on Question 23/2 and to the analysis of the replies to the questionnaire is invited to contact the Rapporteur or the BDT Focal Point whose names and data are mentioned above.

Your answers should be received no later than 15 January 2009, for their processing before the meeting of the Rapporteur’s Group on Question 23/2 (February 2009).

I look forward to your active participation in this important initiative.

Yours sincerely,

[Original signed]

Sami Al Basheer Al Morshid

Director
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· Administrations of ITU Member States;

· ITU-D Sector Members;
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